
Geminidave


From: Geminidave


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 5:51 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama Dorian


You should be ashamed of this. You are feeding Trump's ego-sensitive feelings about his Dorian-Alabama error and


wasting our tax dollars.


--David Larimer



	Alabama Dorian

